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Begin the Holidays 

with Prayer 
 

If you missed the last 24 
HOURS OF PRAYER at South 
Louisville Christian Church please 
don't miss this one--we will begin 
on Friday, November 8th at 6:00 
p.m. and will pray continuously 
until 6:00 p.m. on Saturday, 
November 9th!   

Each person will be 
scheduled in 15 minute 
increments, as you pray through 
each of the ten prayer assignments 
you will feel God's Spirit drawing 
closer to you.  At each location you 
will have specific prayer requests 
and Scriptures to guide your 
prayers.  Maybe you have never 
prayed for one whole hour straight 
. . . maybe you think you can't, but 
you will leave amazed at how 
quickly your time passed and how 
much you learned about praying!   

In Psalm 109:4 David 

declares, “. . . I am a man of 

prayer.”  There is a vast difference 
between being a man or woman 
who prays, and actually being a 
man or woman of prayer!   
 

 

This Month’s 

Events 
 
 

 November 8 & 9 – 24 Hours 
of Prayer at SLCC 

 November 9 & 23 – Food 
Distribution 

 November 15 & 16 – Youth 
Fall Yard Sale 

 November 28 – 
Thanksgiving Community 
Dinner 

 November 30 – Hanging of 
the Greens at SLCC 
 

 

  
  
South Louisville Christian Church 
3845 Southern Pkwy. 
Louisville, KY  40214 
       

www.southlouisvillechristianchurch.com 

The 

 

For South Louisville 
Christian Church to become a 
church of prayer, we must be 
made up of men and women of 
prayer.  Our 24 Hours of Prayer 
time is designed to help you grow 
stronger and deeper in your prayer 
life.  Prayer demonstrates our 
dependence upon God and our 
faith in His power.  Jesus prayed 
often and long--if He needed to 
pray, we need to pray even more.  
In the Garden of Gethsemane, on 
the last night before His death, 
Jesus asked His apostles to pray 
with Him, but later He returned to 

find them sleeping. He asked “ . . . 

are you asleep? Could you not 

keep watch for one hour?  

Watch and pray so that you will 

not fall into temptation.”  Mark 
14:37-38.   

(Cont’d. next page) 
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(Cont’d from page 1)    
     

South Louisville Christian Church is truly 
being blessed by God, in so many ways--but we 
must never forget that the growth and success 
comes from God, through our efforts, not because  

of our efforts.  As Paul said, “I planted the seed, 

Apollos watered it, but God made it grow.”   
1 Cor. 3:6   

For South Louisville Christian Church to 
continue to grow and survive we must ALL pray for 
her protection and success EVERY day, your 

prayers are critical.  “For our struggle is not 

against flesh and blood, but against the rulers, 

against the authorities, against the powers of 

this dark world and against the spiritual forces 

of evil in the heavenly realms.”  Ephesians 6:12. 
Come, let us join together in lifting up our 

voices to God in prayer for 24 hours! 

 

 

“Thank You” from our  

Family Minister 
I would like to thank everyone below for their 

willingness to come out and support the Family Ministry 

and South Louisville Christian Church as we provided 

Trunk N Treat for our neighborhood youth: 

The Beck Family, Braun Family, Brumleve Family, 

Davidson Family, Douthitt Family, Elaine Royce, 

Gantzer Family, Holloway Family, Haskins Family, 

High Family, Horn Family, Kallam Family, Stone 

Family, Linda Hale and Juanita Patrick, Parrish 

Family, Shauntay and Joyce James, Tony Hall, and 

the Tucker Family.  

These wonderful people came out and 

decorated trunks and put on costumes to help the youth 

in our community have a fun and safe time on November 

the 1st. Because of their gracious hearts we were able to 

reach over 200 youth and several asked for more 

information about our church. I am overly blessed by the 

support shown by my church family. I and those that 

showed up can hardly wait to do this again next year. We 

would love to have you join us for the best time of 

fellowship and outreach any one could have in Louisville.  

In about two weeks, you will be able to go to our Family 

Ministry web page and see photos of the night.  

Wholehearted Love for God 
By:  Ray Watson 

Submitted by:  Carl Henry 
 

God’s love for us was demonstrated in such a 
powerful, precious way through Jesus’ sacrifice 
on the cross. “But God demonstrates His own 
love toward us, in that while we were still sinners, 
Christ died for us.” Romans 5:8 NKJV 

We are never left wondering “does He love me, 
does He love me not”. This seesaw of love that 
often occurs in the natural is polar opposite to the 
love of Christ. God’s love for us is never based 
on performance or formula. His love is constant 
and everlasting. If we ignore His love, He 
remains faithful. If we refuse to respond, His love 
remains constant. God’s incredible act of love 
and sacrifice, however, compels a response 
within us. The demonstration of God’s love for 
mankind shows us what our Father is like. God is 
Love, and as His children we have the amazing 
privilege of responding in love in return. 

Mark 12:30 tells us to “Love the Lord your God 
with all your heart and with all your soul and with 
all your mind and with all your strength” (NKJV). 
When we receive His love, our automatic 
response is wholehearted love for God in return. 
So how do we love God with everything within 
us? 

Wholehearted love for God encompasses more 
than just singing words of love to God on 
Sunday. Love for God can be seen through our 
actions, thoughts and conversations with others. 
We were created to love God with all our heart - 
all its passions, desires and dreams. Our soul 
and personality were created to love God. Our 
intellect and mind were made to love God. Even 
our strengths and abilities were designed as an 
outlet of demonstrating our love to God. 

As we use our heart, our soul, our mind and 
strength to love God; our wholehearted love for 
Him becomes visible to those around us. It’s 
always easy to notice someone who is in love! 
Today as we give and receive God’s love, 
imagine what it would look like to reflect that love 
to the world around us. 

“That you, being rooted and grounded in love, 
may be able to comprehend with all the saints 
what is the width and length and depth and 
height – to know the love of Christ.” Ephesians 
3:17-19 NKJV 

From www.secretplaceministries.org 
 

 

http://www.secretplaceministries.org/


  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Food Pantry Needs for  

November 
 Rice 

 Saltine crackers 

 Bar Soap 

PLEASE REMEMBER THAT we need YOUR 
help!  Even though we receive some non-
perishables from Dare to Care, we don’t 
receive everything we need to help the 
people who are coming to us!  Please give 
donations to LaVon Able or the Myers. 

 
A Note from the Burgins 

 
Words alone cannot express our heart-felt thanks 

and gratitude for the expressions of love, caring, and 
prayers for us during my recent illness.  It has been very 
hard, but your concern has undergirded our efforts to 
improve and grow stronger.  Our Elders have been a source 
of strength and encouragement.  Pastor Theo’s prayers 
along with the prayers of the church were felt both in my 
body and spirit.  Jeannie has been my strong right arm 
through it all.  Thank you for remembering her with cards 
and prayers.  The stacks and stacks of cards have also 
displayed your affection.  Thank you all – Blessings to all! 

 

 

Youth Yard Sale Planned 

 NOW is the time to bring your gently used Fall and 

Winter clothing and household items to the church for the 

Fall Yard Sale which will benefit our youth ministry.  The 

yard sale will be November 15th and 16th.  Also, please come 

to help us that week sort, place and price the yard sale 

items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reflecting God’s Love in Our 
Families 

By:  Ron Matthews 

 
My first six months of being a part of the Family 

Ministry and being a part of the Family of SLCC has been 
wonderful. We have journeyed together on discovering what it 
takes to have a Happy Christ-like family. This is the final 
installment of that 5 part series. Thank you for coming along 
with me and I hope it helps your family grow closer to Christ.  
The final key to establishing and maintaining a happy Christ like 
family is: Reflecting God’s love for each individual’s unique 
qualities.  

Let’s examine the house of three key players in the 
ministry of Jesus. We approach the house to see a crowd 
outside and to hear that Jesus is conducting a private time with 
his 12 students and 3 occupants of the house. As we open the 
door we see 14 men reclining around a large oval table that is 
center is in the main area of the house. We see Jesus reclining 
and to his immediate right of Jesus is a good friend and brother 
of the owner of the house - Lazarus. Then to his left going 
around the table are the other 12 men we know as his 
disciples. As we take notice of the seating arrangements and 
find a comfy cushion in which to blend into the scene we notice 
a woman in her 40’s busily filling cups and placing the opening 
course on the table for others to eat. Frustration fills her 
features as we notice her younger sister sitting on the floor just 
listening not more than a few feet from Jesus’ feet.  
(Luke 10:38-42) 

There are three things we can learn from this story that 
demonstrates how we should treat each other. 

1. Jesus demonstrated that He loved these 3 people and 
wanted to spend time with them. 
We need to show our families that we love them by 
spending private time with them. 

2. Jesus accepted each one as they were and not asking 
them to conform to a uniformed pattern in order to 
meet His approval. 
We need to accept that God made our children the 
way they are special, different and none should be 
compared to their siblings or asked to be like their 
siblings. But be willing to offer in love and encourage 
areas where they can grow spiritually.  

3. Jesus shows us that He loves everyone as a unique 
individual and yet also as family. 
We need to experience and also share the experience 
that we are all a part of the Family of God.  
That experience is the love and joy that comes from 
God and being His Child. 
 
Next month Thanksgiving is coming – We will be 
carving up ways to be thankful when our children 
cause chaos.  
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M.A.S.T. 
By:  Ed Wall 

 
I am very excited about all the changes 

and updates going on through the Medical and 
Safety Team (M.A.S.T.).  Some changes you may 
have not even noticed, others you may have 
noticed but not thought much about, and yet 
some you may find to be a bit inconvenient.  
However you may feel, I assure you the steps 
and actions that the M.A.S.T. are taking are 
aimed at providing the safest possible worship 
experience for you and your family while you 
are at South Louisville Christian Church or out 
in the community with us. 

First, I would like to take the time to 
recognize the ten individuals who completed 
their CPR & First Aid certification on October 
19, 2013.  Katie Kallam, Janet Kallam, James 
Carey, Mark Roth, Joe Douthitt, Ron Matthews, 
Brian Kallam, Jason Horn, and Heather Horn, 
these are in addition to our nurses: Ronelle 
Brumleve, Elaine Kincaid, Janet Parrott and 
Dortha Triplet.  These trained responders are 
crucial in reacting to medical emergencies that 
may arise not only at S.L.C.C. but in our 
community as well.  Should a medical 
emergency arise, please give these responders 
room to do what they need to do to quickly 
asses and address the situation.   

Secondly, I would like to tell you about  
the addition of emergency evacuation plan 
placards to all classrooms and meeting areas in 
the Church.  We realized as soon as we started 
the M.A.S.T. that there were no set evacuation 
plans for any of the rooms or meeting areas.  
Please take a few seconds the next time you are 
in a classroom or meeting area and familiarize 
yourself with the evacuation plan and meeting 
areas outside.  Our youth workers will begin 
conducting fire drills with the children and 
youth to make sure they are well aware of the 
evacuation procedures.  
   Finally, I would like to commend Bro. Ron 
Matthews and his nursery/youth workers for 
creating and implementing a fantastic new 
check-in/check-out procedure for the nursery 
and youth classrooms.  These procedures, along  

 
 
with a few new locks, will make sure that every child 
goes home with the parent or guardian they are 
meant to go home with.  They have also created new 
forms that parents or guardians fill out to make them 
aware of any food or other allergies, or other medical 
issues a child may have.  Bro. Ron and his team’s first 
priority is the safety and security of our youth.  If you 
have any questions about any of the new procedures, 
please feel free to ask Bro. Ron or me about them. 

In closing, please remember that the reason 
South Louisville Christian Church continues to grow is 
because we continue to leave our doors open for 
anyone to walk through.  If you see someone you 
haven’t met, please introduce yourself and welcome 
them to South Louisville Christian Church. 

 

     

                    

Community Thanksgiving Dinner 

We will need YOUR help on Thanksgiving Day with 

our annual Community Thanksgiving Dinner.  There 

are sign-up sheets at the Church on the “Connect 

Table” for the following jobs, or you can call the 

church office to volunteer (361-2379): 

Trash Haulers 

Greeters 

Table Hosts/Hostesses 

Table Clearers 

Pray-ers 

Desserts 

Clean-Up Afterwards 

 

We will also need contributions of homemade 

desserts and stuffing.  Begin praying about how you 

can help out! 

 

 
 

 


